
 
 Re: Stowe Township Ordinance Violation Notice 

  

To all property owners, 

 

Be advised that Stowe Township has a property maintenance ordinance which is known as the  

" Property Maintenance Ordinance of 2022."    

 

Please be further advised that some of the common violations are as follows:    

 

Finally, if you are a property owner/agent be advised that the International Property Maintenance Code  

shall be enforced as adopted. In lieu of potential citations. please keep your property maintained and free of  

trash and weeds.  

 

Respectfully requested, 

 

           Andy Marsh 
            Ordinance Officer 

             Stowe Township 

             412-331-4050 ext. 6 

12 inches. 


